Important Update from [Clinic Name]

Dear [Patient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that we have recently
updated our phone line to enhance your communication experience.

Effective immediately, you can reach us at our new phone number: (123) 456-7890.

If you have any questions or need to schedule an appointment, please do not hesitate to call us at
our updated number.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.
Best regards,

[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Clinic Name]
[Clinic Address]
[Clinic Phone]
[Clinic Email]



